
 

 The Partners and Staff of Coombefield Equine Clinic 

        would like to wish all our Clients a very 

      Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Christmas and New Year opening hours for 2016 are: 
 

Christmas Eve    10am – 1pm  
Christmas Day    Emergencies Only 
Boxing Day     Emergencies Only 
Tuesday 27th December   Emergencies Only 
Wednesday 28th December  8am – 5pm 
Thursday 29th December   8am – 5pm 
Friday 30th December   8am – 5pm 
New Years Eve    10am – 1pm 
New Years Day    Emergencies Only 
Monday 2nd January 2017  Emergencies Only 

 

IN CASE OF ANY OUT OF HOURS EMERGENCIES 
PLEASE CALL 01297 630500 

 
PLEASE rest assure that we have a dedicated equine vet on call for emergencies throughout the festive season.  
People often say "I wasn't sure if it was an emergency or not" - the easy answer is, if you are worried enough to 
think "I might need the vet" then call - we would rather speak to you or see your horse, if you are concerned, than 
not see it! 
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EQUINE DEPARTMENT INFORMATION 
If you would like to speak to an Equine vet or arrange a visit, please call 01297 630515 during office hours 

Medicines can be requested via email equine@axvets.co.uk or by telephone 
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